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‭N.E.W.S. is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing‬
‭opportunities for young athletes to grow and succeed while playing‬
‭softball in Brown County, WI.  We believe in fostering teamwork,‬
‭sportsmanship, and personal growth, and we are committed to‬
‭making a positive impact on the lives of young athletes.  Through‬
‭fundraising and scholarship opportunities, we strive to make our‬
‭program accessible to all members of our community.  Join us in‬
‭creating memorable experiences on and off the field!‬

‭At N.E.W.S. we believe in the power of community and the impact of‬
‭collective action.  With your help, we can make a difference in the‬
‭lives of young athletes.  We are looking for volunteers and generous‬
‭donations to continue to provide opportunities to as many athletes‬
‭as possible.‬

‭Volunteer your time:‬ ‭Please get in touch with us‬‭by emailing‬
‭northeastwisoftball@gmail.com‬‭or by filling out the‬‭Contact Us form.‬

‭Make a donation:‬ ‭Visit the donations page to make a monetary‬
‭donation or email us at‬‭northeastwisoftball@gmail.com‬‭to offer any‬

‭other types of donations.‬

‭Spread the word:‬ ‭Share our mission with your friends, family, and‬
‭colleagues.  Follow us on social media and help us reach more‬
‭people who care!‬
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556716651362

